
Our Week at a Glance – October 6, 2024 

 
THIS WEEK AT TSA: 
 
Mon. Oct. 7  Shop Donations, 9-2 
   Transforming Committee – Lounge, 9:30 
   Youth Worship Band – office, 6:30 
   Ukulele Group – Chapel, 7:00 
 
Tues. Oct. 8  Men’s Breakfast – Finnigans, 9:00 
  MPCF – MRR, 9:30 
  Property – Chapel, 10:00 
 
Wed. Oct. 9   Shop Donations, 9-2 
  Bible Study – MRR, 11:00  
  Mat Group/Crafty Ladies – SH, 1:00 
  Finance – ZOOM, 7:00 
 
Thurs. Oct. 10 Shop Open, 12-6  
  W&M – MRR, 6:00 
  Choir – Sanctuary, 7:00 
 
Sat. Oct. 12   Shop Open, 10-2 
 
Thank You:  Thank you to everyone from TSA for assisting in making The 
EOORC Fall General Meeting with the theme “Courageous Community” a huge 
success. First of all thank you to the TSA staff; Rev. James for his enduring 
leadership, Danah for her magical musical talents, Debbie for her unlimited 
organizational skills and Merv for his unwavering intuition in setting up for 
events. Special thanks to the TSA team of volunteers; Daphne Hanneman for 
her guidance, John Cooke for his warm words of welcome to the EOORC 
Delegates, The Thrift Shop Team for their diligence in operating on a Saturday 
with a increased number of shoppers and an enormous amount of gratitude 
goes to Sandra Comba and Ellen Groenewoud, along with their UCW culinary 
crew, for the morning coffee, snacks and the delicious lunch.  Many hours of 
planning, organization and preparation are required for such an event and 
without the dedication and the support of staff, members and volunteers, the 
EOORC Fall General Meeting could not have happened at TSA. Thank you to 
all.  

We would like to thank Judi Brisco for her Thanksgiving decoration. 
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Office Vacation:  Debbie will be away from the office from Mon. Oct 7 until 
Wed. Oct 16. Secretarial coverage has been arranged for Oct. 7-10. 
 

Coffee Sign-up Sheet:  The UCW would like to thank those who 
volunteered for coffee over the summer months, and to those who brought 
cookies/treats either bought or home-baked. We were certainly spoiled 
with all the goodies. Baking is not a requirement for signing up, there is a 
variety of cookies in the cupboard. Please continue to support this 
important social gathering following church every Sunday. We need your 
help.  The sign-up sheet or October is in the Narthex. Anyone interested in 
volunteering for fellowship coffee is welcome to sign their names to the 
schedule. Thank-you so much!   
 
Volunteers for the Thrift Shop:  We are seeking More Saturday Thrift Shop 
Volunteers. No experience necessary. Please contact Marilyn Lloyd, 613 649-
2358. (Other days are also available.)  
 
Upper Rooms:  The September/October Upper Rooms have arrived, and are in 
the Office. Upper Rooms are $2.00 each. 
 
 

 
 


